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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 16th January 2006
Question No 1
Question:
Councillor Mark Daly  
"To ask the Manager is he prepared to initiate a brown bin trial in the Tallaght area in the coming months.”
Reply:
The Council’s policy in relation to the delivery of a brown bin service for “bio waste composting” is outlined in the Waste Management Plan for the Dublin Region.

The proposal is to provide two facilities in the Dublin Region for the composting of household waste. The first of these will be located in Ballyogan in Dun Laoire Rathdown County Council area and the tender process for construction and operation of this facility is due to be advertised shortly.  When the infrastructure is in place to treat the material, the collection systems can then be rolled out across the region.

A trial is currently underway in the Fingal County Council area, which will yield valuable information to the Dublin authorities about issues likely to arise when the brown bin scheme proper is introduced next year.

